
Hon. Christine Morse, Representative, Chair  
Subcommittee on Appropriations   
Senior Programs  
   
Thank you, Rep. Morse...  
   
for holding this hearing pertaining to appropriations for Senior Programs.  
   
As a (very)Senior, I could not be more supportive of the effort you are  
making to allow input to consider the future funding of these programs   
which are so needed.  It would only be foresight on your part to recognize  
the needs that our Michigan population will likely face as we age...and also  
those who need these services at younger ages due to unfortunate circumstances.  
   
Thank you for holding this meeting...and I would be there in person, along  
with my AARP volunteer colleagues, were it not for having limited physical  
abilities myself.  
   
Sincerely,  
   
Chris Tarpoff  
East Lansing  
ph.517-402-2289  
ctarpoff@comcast.net  
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